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Town of Milton 
Board of Selectmen Meeting 

December 5th, 2018 
Milton Town Hall 

Joint Budget Committee Meeting 
 

Board of Selectmen Attendance: Vice Chair Erin Hutchings, Andy Lucier, Town Administrator; Heather 
Thibodeau, Recording Clerk; Danielle Marique 

Budget Committee Attendance:  Bob Carrier, Peg Hurd, Tom McDougall, David Carpus, Larry Brown, 
Tammy Smith, Justin Bellen. 

Public Attendance: Richard Krauss, Kathy Wallingford, Pat Smith, Nicholas Nirgianakis, Betsy Baker.  

Meeting call to order 

E. Hutchings motioned to open the Board of Selectmen meeting to continue in recess for the Budget 
Committee budget presentations. A. Lucier seconded. 2-0 

E. Hutchings recalled Board of Selectmen meeting to order from recess.  

Selectmen Comments 
E. Hutchings motioned to approve the presented 2019 Town default budget of $4,562,923.43 a 
$122,293. Decrease from the Board of Selectmen approved 2019 budget. A. Lucier seconded. 2-0 

A. Lucier suggested to adjust the position of the projector screen so public watching the recorded video 
had the same view as those present for the meeting. D. Carpus suggested having department 
PowerPoint presentations posted to the website prior to presenting. T. McDougall suggested the 
company who installed the camera make the adjustments for what is now desired.   

A. Lucier motioned to adjourn the Board of Selectmen meeting. E. Hutchings seconded. 2-0 

 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

Recording Clerk, 

Danielle Marique 

 

                                                   

Chairman Ryan Thibeault       Erin Hutchings   Andy Lucier 

 

 


